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The Sixth Form  
 

 
January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 12 Parents and Carers  
 

Year 12 Joint Sixth Form Parent Consultation Evening  
Wednesday 17th January, 4.30pm – 7.00pm at Beaminster School, Main Hall 

 

You are invited to the Year 12 Sixth Form Parent Consultation Evening being held at Beaminster 
School in the Main Hall on Wednesday 17th January. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to discuss student progress with subject staff.  
 
Staff from both schools will be available for consultation and students can make appointments for 
you using the attached form – please do make sure they give it to you before the evening!  
 
There is no online booking system to make appointments on for this event, so students will need to 
speak to their teachers individually to make an appointment for each subject. 
 
Some staff may request an appointment with you if they feel that a student is not making the 
required progress in their subject. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at this Consultation Evening. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions: swalters@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs Sarah Walters 
Head of Sixth Form 
Beaminster School 
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